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• Care Day 2023 – why is it  important? 

• CICC will have an idea area at this year’s Care Day - where people will share 

their ideas to make things even better for children and young people.  

• The ask of CPP is to consider these findings in their work and demonstrate 

how they will respond to them

• How can CPP contribute to Care Day next year?  Bigger and better?  

• Don’t forgot to use Campaigns - Film ‘Don’t forget about us’ will be played in 

the meeting

• Billie-Leigh was supported by IIC staff to develop the script for the film with 

another care experienced young person from a partner project. The script 

writing day took place in Doncaster. 
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• Other  young people from different parts of the country helped through a 

partnership approach. 

• IIC can access equipment to beam the film onto buildings. 

• As it’s care day 2023 today across the UK – The Ask of CPP is to read the 

letter accompanying this presentation and back this campaign and take the 

questions seriously at the end of film.

• Care Day 2023 - Awareness Days Events Calendar 2023

https://www.awarenessdays.com/awareness-days-calendar/care-day-2023/

